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Going Wild! 

 Our new topic is called ‘Going Wild’. 

We will be learning about zoo, farm 

and wild animals. Sometimes we will 

base our learning around a story e.g. 

‘Dear Zoo’ by Rod Campbell and 

sometimes we will use songs and 

rhymes e.g. ‘I went to the animal fair’. 

 

 
Maths Meetings 

Every day in Nursery we have a Maths 

meeting. This half term we are counting 

accurately, matching numerals to amounts 

and talking about more, fewer and same. 

 

Remember: Please could you inform the 

school if your child is absent from 

Nursery. This will help us to complete 

our daily registers. Thank you. 

Independent skills 

Thank you to those parents who are teaching 

their children to dress and undress 

themselves. This is a great help for outdoor 

play. Putting on and zipping up coats, taking 

off and putting on socks and shoes are 

essential Nursery skills. 

 

Nursery Super Stars! 

 We enjoy hearing about all of your 

children’s achievements and celebrating 

your child’s special moments. From name 

writing to doing up zips and buttons. 

Please fill in a WOW moment for the 

SUPER STARS board in the cloakroom. 

Reading tips! 

When sharing books with your child: 

Encourage them to hold the book and turn the 

pages themselves. 

Point out the front and back covers. 

Talk about the title and the author. 

Point to the words with your finger and talk 

about left to right. 

Look for letters your child may know e.g. 

letters in their own name. 

Say the letter sounds. 

Discuss the pictures. 

Predict what will happen next. 

Ask some questions at the end e.g. What was 

your favourite part? Why? Who was the main 

character? etc. 

 

 
 

Self-care 

If you have a child in nappies by day, 

please start thinking about toilet 

training as soon as you can. 

Independent use of the toilet really 

helps children to develop skills 

needed for school in September. Only 

two terms to go! 

If you need any advice, please ask a 

member of staff. 

In the meantime, please ensure your 

child has clean nappies/pull ups, wipes 

and a change of clothes in their bag. 

Thank you 
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